is Make 10 copy, heach D.H.O.

Dear Dr.

It has been docided to no longer employ the patient's name in all cases which are submitted by private physicians. In led of the patient's name or initials use the case number from the particular physician submitting the specimen.

I am enclosing a slip with the proper corrections applied which will serve as a guide for instruction to the physicians in your community.

When, however, a patient receives subsequent tests by the Laboratory the physician is to use not only the original case number of that patient but WARKA the Case Laboratory number which will appear on the report when rendered.

It is very important that this new method of submitting specimens become operative immediately.

If this is not perfell clear I shall glad write ? -

further -

Sincerely - 10-